Observer Corps:  Public Hospital District July
Minutes, Agenda, Payroll and Warrants Approved.
Staff Report:  Strategic Planning process is beginning to look at integrating all district functions EMS. Support to Peace Health and MBPP, Village
EMS: Still dealing with radio coverage issues and a shortage of handheld radios. The Vendor is reviewing the system but not making much progress on correcting the problems. The Sheriff’s Office’s system updates also caused some issues.  $60k was allocated to cover costs but delivery dates of new radios still way out.  
New EMT starts August 1st. Creating on0boarding process
Union Bargaining starts in September, a bit behind schedule. 
New Training Officer Is now providing new training for recertification . First formal course started July 8. Train the Trainer courses, pediatric and trauma classes. 
They are meeting as a team with Peace Health.
Long Term Care Issues: starting to attend conferences and taking part in association events.  They are looking at contracting for a feasibility study for The Village Expansion.
The Respite Bed is underused Needs to be better publicized with HC providers.
Town staff toured The Village.
MBPP has adequate funding. Main issue faced is staffing.
They are proposing to lease space in the Old Sears Building improve working conditions and have training room.
Talking 3 times a week with the Fire District working improving the relationship and moving beyond past conflicts.
Council reviewed the performance of director Nathan Butler and praised his communications, planning transparency and super power for hiring good people, and noted the amazing amount accomplished in the past year.

